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Business Sponsor Spotlight

Parent Teacher Conferences
The final conference date is January 28th.January 28th. To be placed on 
a teacher’s conference schedule, please contact your child’s 
main office. For students in 6th-12th, please email Jerene 
Speakman at jspeakman@fcaknights.us. For students in K-5, 
please contact Stacey Rauch at srauch@fcaknights.us. If at all 
possible, please consider meeting virtually via Zoom. 
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Dr. Cutright and the Fairfield Oral and Maxillofacial 
Surgery center has provided honest, professional and 
compassionate care for over 30 years in Central Ohio. 
Located on East Main Street, consider using this local oral 
surgeon who comes highly recommended.

Covid19 Knights’ Pledge Reminder
As part of FCA’s Safety Guidelines and Knights’ Pledge, 
parents are required to monitor their children for symptoms 
of Covid-19 related illness. If a student or any member of your 
household is being tested for Covid-19, ALL ALL children
in the household MUSTMUST remain at home to await test results. 
Thank you for working together with us to keep FCA open 
the remainder of the school year.

Instant Connect
Instant Connect is used by Fairfield Christian Academy 
to issue weather related announcements and emergency 
notifications by phone to families. In the top (purple) section, 
you can change how your phones numbers are to be used, 
although at least one should receive voice calls. With winter 
weather on the horizon, we recommend you verify that 
your information is correct.

FCA Athletic Boosters are now selling uniform fleece and 
dri-fit full zip jackets.  Mrs. Keener currently has some 
in stock in her office.  If you are interested, please email 
hkeener@fcaknights.us to find out if your size/style is 
available.  Older students are welcome to stop by her office 
during study hall or lunch. Youth sizes are $38 and adult 
sizes are $40 for traditional fleece (gray or navy) or dri-fit 
jackets (gray or navy).  Cash, credit card or check made out 
to FCAAB accepted.  
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https://target.brightarrow.com/portallogin15.aspx?PortalKey=3A317932-CE0E

